
September 9-15 is National Direct Support Professional Recognition Week.   
During this week we take the time to applaud the dedication, hard work, and achievements of the 

DSPs that support people with disabilities to live meaningful lives in the community.  
 

The New Jersey Partnership for  
Direct Support Professional Workforce Development  

cordially invites you to this year’s 
 

DSP Recognition Ceremony 
September 11, 2012 

 
The New Jersey Law Center 

New Brunswick, NJ 
10:00am – 12:30pm 

 
~ Space is Limited ~ 

Registration with Confirmation is Required 
Register by going to: 

http://rwjms.umdnj.edu/departments_institutes/boggscenter/training/DSPRecogniti
onCeremony.html 

 


